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This term our topic will be We’re Going on a Bear Hunt. We will start this 

topic by reading the story and taking part in lots of activities related to it 

including retelling the story, comparing bears and counting. During this topic 

we wil also read Goldilocks and the Three Bears, Little Red Riding Hood and 

singing Teddy Bears Picnic. Lots of our activities will focus on retelling our 

stories and thinking and talking about what the characters do in the stories and 

how they might have felt.  
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Reminders 
 

 All clothing should be named. As the weather warms up children will be taking off their cardigans 

and jumpers. Plese check regualrry your childs name is still written inside so we can keep it safe.  

 Bikes, scooters and belongings left outside nursery are left at your own risk as this area is unattented.  

 Please do not hesitate to speak to Miss Prince on the doors is you have any questions or concerns. 

 Water bottles should be named and taken home every day to be washed and filled with fresh water.  

 

Communication and 

Language  

 
 

Our focus will be on 

retelling the stories we 

have heard by using 

vocabulary from the story. 

We will practice asking 

and answering questions 

about what the characters 

did or how they feel. We 

will be developing our 

speech to use longer 

sentneces to answer these 

questions.   
 

 

Personal, Social and 

Emotioal Development 

 

This term we will be 

thinking about how other 

people feel in different 

situations and discussing 

what makes us have 

different feelings such as 

happy, sad, scared, excited. 

We will be thinking of how 

we can help others.  We 

will also be thinking of 

what is right and wrong.  

Physical Development  

 

This half term we will be 

expecting the children to be 

able to put on their coats 

independnelty and to have a 

go at fastening them. we will 

be showing the children how 

to access the large climbing 

frame outside. We will be 

providing the children with 

more opportunities to start 

writing letters and their 

name.  

Key Dates for this half term  
Monday 2

nd
 May – Bank Holiday 

Friday 27
th

 May – teddy bears picnic during play and stay 

Friday 27
th

 May – break up for half term 
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